
INSTRUCTIONS FOR COMPLETING THE 2025 EXEMPTION 
APPLICATION AND QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

Please read the following carefully. To qualify for the 2025 Solid Waste 
Exemption, the solid waste account holder of an active residential account must 
provide the following information. 

1. Proof of their and any other household member’s social security, SSI 
disability, retirement, pension or other forms of income.  

2.  A copy of the solid waste account holder’s driver’s license or picture 
identification.  

3. Three consecutive months of each household member’s checking and/or 
savings account statement. 

4. The original notarized 2025 Washington County Solid Waste Exemption 
Affidavit and Application. 

5. Completed Washington County Solid Waste Questionnaire. 

All completed applications along with all accompanying documentation must be 
submitted in original form to the Washington County Solid Waste Disposal 
Authority located at 25 Court Street, Chatom, Alabama or by mail to the following 
address: 

Washington County Solid  
Waste Disposal Authority 

P.O. Box 478 
Chatom, AL 36518  

 
All applications must be received in the Solid Waste office or postmarked no later 
than Wednesday, November 30, 2024. No exceptions will be allowed.  
 
Additional information may be needed in order to process your exemption 
application. If additional information is needed, you will be notified what 
additional information to provide and allowed 10 business days to submit said 
information.  
 
If you should have any questions regarding the application process, please contact 
the Solid Waste office at (251) 847-2642.  
   


